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Peace

Through Service





19 February 2013

Dear Presidents,                                         

It is my pleasure to invite you to the first Rotary Music Concert organized by District 3450, namely the "Rotary Youth Sing for Peace Concert".  It will be held on 23 March 2013 (Sat) at G/F., Music Zone, Kowloon Bay International Trade & Exhibition Centre.  It will be a vibrant evening where young artists, Rotaractors and Rotarians will share their enthusiasm for peace and service, the theme of this Rotary Year.  Rotarians and their family members and friends are all welcome to join.  This and other peace related activities including the Hawaii Peace Forum and rotary activities on the United Nations Peacemakers’ Day of 24 February will be documented by NOW TV and broadcast on 26 March.  

There are 600 standing spaces in total for the Peace Concert and 225 tickets have been reserved for Rotary Clubs.  The cost of each ticket is only HK$250.  Please fill up the form at the back of this letter for the number of tickets you would like to purchase for your club and send the original form with cheque payment to RIC as soon as possible with copy through email.  Cheques should be made payable to Rotary District 3450 Limited.  Due to limited number of tickets, allocation will be on first-come, first-served basis.

I look forward to seeing you, your members and your families and friends in the Peace Concert on 23 March.  
With best wishes,
Yours in Rotary,
(Kenneth Wong) 

District Governor, 2012-13

District 3450

Hong Kong, Macao and Mongolia
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